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14 August 2020 
 
David Epner 
President 
Epner Technology 
279 Frost Street 
Brooklyn, NY 
11222 USA 
 
 
Dear Mr. Epner, 
 
On behalf of Raytheon Precision Manufacturing (RPM) and the Multi-Mission – High Energy 
Laser (MM-HEL) program, I would like to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation to the 
entire Epner Technology team for successfully delivering over 45 gold plated part numbers in 
support of MM-HEL.  You team’s hard work and dedication allowed RPM, and ultimately 
Raytheon Technologies (RTX), to meet a critical customer milestone.  At the end of July we were 
able to successfully demo the product to the MM-HEL customer which keeps RTX in the running 
for possible future contract awards. 
 
Without the dedication of the entire Epner Technology team, including supporting multiple 
teleconferences, meetings, and working overtime, RPM would not have been able to meet this 
critical milestone.  We are grateful for your relentless efforts and look forward to continuing our 
partnership into the future.     
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Don Clemens 
General Manager 
Raytheon Precision Manufacturing 


